
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        

 
Monday 6th March 2023 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
   
I am writing to inform you that after 4 years, Mr Shaw will be moving from his post as Acting Head of 
School at St Thomas More Primary School.  Mr Shaw is moving on to work within one of our other 
Trust schools. 
  
Mr Shaw has worked at St Thomas More for many years gaining promotion from class teacher to his 
current role as Acting Head of School. He has been a highly effective Head of School. During his time 
with us, he has led and supported a team, and ensured the continued success and development of 
the school, its staff and pupils. He has taught lots of generations across the Thomas More area. 
 
We will be holding a school Mass to celebrate and thank Mr Shaw for his commitments to the school 
and the parish. More details to follow later. 
  
The Directors have started the recruitment process for a new Head of school. We will be looking for 
a strong candidate to take over the position. We do however wish to highlight that Mrs Hutcherson 
will continue to lead the school until the end of the summer term, and school life will continue as 
usual. 
  
On behalf of the Directors, I would like to thank Mr Shaw for his hard work, commitment and 
dedication to the achievements and progress of the children at St Thomas More Primary School.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
G Fitzpatrick 
Chief Executive Officer, St Cuthbert’s RC Trust 
 
 

 
 


